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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #18-0471   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: May 1, 2018 
 
TITLE: City Attorney Recruitment Status Update 
 

 
On April 17, 2018, the City Commission directed the City Manager to engage the services 
of an executive search/recruitment firm specializing in City Attorney recruitments. After 
surveying several cities and conducting independent research, City staff released a 
solicitation and contacted the following search firms: 
 
Colin Baenziger & Associates  
The Mercer Group, Inc. 
The Waters-Oldani Executive Recruitment 
Bob Murray & Associates 
Municipal Solutions, LLC 
GovHR USA 
Strategic Government Resources 
 
The deadline to receive proposals was Friday, April 27, 2018. The City Manager will 
provide a verbal update. 
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Prepared by:  Averill Dorsett, Human Resources 
  
Department Director:   Averill Dorsett, Human Resources 


